
Minutes from general meeting on 23rd September 2019 

 

1. Present: Sharon Minter, Catherine Hesmer, Karen Swift and Mark Andrews. 

2. Apologies: Tracy Hindmarsh, Wendy Andrews, Joan Hesmer and Paul Minter 

3. No new conflicts of interest declared 

4. Minutes from last meeting agreed by Karen and seconded by Catherine  

5. Asda in Eastbourne on 20th July raised £138.  

We didn’t do Bexhill Carnival stall as event was cancelled due to bad weather.  

We raised £40 from Bexhill 100 stall.   

We received £630 from Cllr Hazel Timpe from the garden party she hosted in aid of us. 

The Rotary Club of Bexhill sent us a lovely donation of £500 

Cllr Charles Clark made a donation of £71 

Asda Eastbourne on 14th September raised £103. 

The curry and games night on 14th October only has 15 tickets left now 

Our Bingo night on 8th November has been advertised but will be advertised more widely 

soon. 

6. We have submitted our funding application to Sussex Community Foundation and will if we 

are successful by the end of 2019. 

We have also applied to Asda for their community grant  

The lottery grant will be done in 2020 

7. TenPin has not been included in our future activities due to lack of interest  

The SKB Club (an after school club for members of all ages) which seems to be doing well 

with lots of interest and new ideas for each week. 

We visited Paulton’s park and Warwick castle this summer which were successful as one off 

trips. 

8. We have noticed a lack of help and support from members with our fundraising events. The 

more help we get the more money we raise, the more money we raise the more we can 

spend on activities which benefit the children. If members can’t make it to help (which we 

do understand) can they advertise it to friends and family and see if they can help or come 

along. i.e grandparents  

9. Next meeting is on Monday 25th November 2019 7.30pm at 1 Constable way, Bexhill TN40 
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